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 Patricia Jean (Pat) Fitzgerald 
was the loving daughter of 
Ralph and Frances Sloan. She 
was born in Reno, Nev. and 
grew up in Downey, Calif.  Pat’s 
parents moved her to Arizona 
roughly 20 years ago, where 
she was blessed to meet Ray 
(Still Ray). Pat and Ray were 
married shortly after meeting 
and had a son, Tommy. Pat was 
absolutely Ray’s best friend as 
well as the love of his life. She 
adored her family and friends. 
She loved animals, especially 
dogs. She cherished the simple 
things in life, and was a huge 
source of strength for many. 
 She was an inspiration to 
all. Here was a woman that 
knew hardly anything about water ser-
vices and taught herself everything to 
start and maintain a flourishing family 
business. She showed us all that you 
can do anything you put your mind to. 
Look at what a wonderful family she 
raised while devoting time to being an 
officer in ABATE.
 Pat loved to laugh and always 
wore a huge smile. She was happi-
est and filled with freedom when 
riding motorcycles. Our motorcycle 
community would not be or have the 

freedoms it does without Still Ray; 
who could not have accomplished 
what he has done without the support 
and strength of his wonderful bride. 
Pat stood strong for our rights and 
especially our freedoms and ALWAYS 
had Still Ray’s back. We (women of bik-
ers) could all learn a lot from her.
 Pat’s memorial was well attend-
ed; not surprising considering how 
well respected she was and is. I would 
like to share with you what Doc from 
the Journeymen wrote, “As many of 

you know... Pat was there with 
us, & made her presence well 
known. During the Celebra-
tion at Willow Lake Park, a Red 
Tailed Hawk circled over us 
for quite a while. Gliding ma-
jestically overhead, it graced 
us with its presence... The red 
tail of the hawk only appears 
when the bird reaches maturi-
ty. When looking to the human 
beside whom Red Hawk flies, 
this is quite significant, for it 
indicates that the Red Feathers 
are not easily given, and must 
instead be earned over time, as 
Pat did.” Doc Pratt
 She is survived by 
husband Ray Fitzgerald; moth-
er Frances Sloan; brother 

Ross Sloan; children Chief Warrant 
Officer III Jerod Murphy, Jackie Penni-
no, Constance Fitzgerald, and Thom-
as Fitzgerald; and grandchildren 
Nick Murphy, Alexis Murphy, Christian 
Murphy, Jerod Murphy Junior, and 
Dominic Pennino.
 I would like to commend the 
Journeymen and their families for all 
they have done for the Fitzgerald fam-
ily. Thank you!!!!!!!
 by someone who loved Pat

Patricia ‘Pat’ Fitzgerald
in Loving Memory

December 20, 1956 - September 30, 2012

I know for certain that we never lose the people we love, even to death. They continue to participate in every 
act, thought and decision we make. Their love leaves an indelible imprint in our memories. We find comfort in 

knowing that our lives have been enriched by having shared their love. - Leo Buscaglia

     AZ Rider Motorcycle News          November 2012         HOME    


